

Headteacher: Dawn Sage

Chair of Governors: Paul Cummings

January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 5 Health Education and Camp meetings Thursday 1st February 2024

We would like to invite you to an information evening regarding our Year 5 Health Education (sex and relationships education), followed by the Year 5 Camp meeting.

These meetings will take place on Thursday 1st February 2024. The Year 5 Health Education meeting will begin at 5:00 pm in Horse Chestnut Class and the Year 5 camp meeting at 6:00 pm in the hall.

- The health education meeting will give an overview of the content and resources that we use to teach this essential subject.
- The camp meeting will outline the activities for the week, as well as what families will need to prepare for the trip.

Please indicate via the Microsoft Form here if you will be attending these meetings.

Please can we also remind you of the suggested payment schedule for Year 5 camp:

Deposit: £61.50 by 26th October 20223
 Payment 1: £60 by 27th November 2023
 Payment 2: £60 by 15th January 2024
 Payment 3: £60 by 19th February 2024

Please continue to make payments via My Child at School – Educational Visits and ensure full payment is made by the **11th March 2024**.

Melanie Gordon

Kind regards

Mr Boyle

Mrs Gordon

